
io-ooi
COMMENT

CL-05750

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

HOCINE BENBEKHALED <benbek01 @gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 7:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

HELLO ....

to whom it may concern...

I Hocine Benbekhaled strongly oppose the new Regulation of retail Forex... I think it’s not
fair for small investors like me..

sincerely yours .....

HOC1NE BENBEKHALED.


